
In April of 2024, Buffalo and the Western New York area were the center of the celestial

universe, site of a total solar eclipse.  A total solar eclipse occurs when the moon passes

directly  between  the  sun,  blocking  the  light  from  reaching  Earth,  and  immersing  the

region in total darkness.    To help inform and engage with our school community, we

created Total Solar Eclipse flyers that were sent home with faculty and staff prior to the

Spring recess.  The flyer included information on:  •	The time and duration of the total

solar  eclipse  •	How  to  properly  wear  solar  eclipse  glasses  (through  a  student  video)

•	How to track the eclipse across its path of totality •	Fun facts of Buffalo, Western New

York, and total solar eclipses


